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December 23rd, 1926.

John ’Aldington, Esq 
Librarian, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B. C»

* *

Dear Mr, Aldington:-
I have but the briefest moment to acknowledge your very kind letter of the 16th of 

December with reference to our McGill Honour Roll.
I am leaving very shortly to sr>on& Christmas at my 
old home In western Ontario.

Many, many times my thoughts go back to the years that I lived on the Pacific.
Thank you very, very much for what you have said about the book and also for other 

sentiments beautifully expressed.

Yours faithfully.

Principal,
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